
At Hutton Cranswick CP School, we aim to create a holistic and broad learning experience for all of our children. 
We recognise the role that our families play in this and the learning opportunities that take place outside of the 
regular school day. We also value the role parents/carers play through their support of home learning.  

As a school, we ask that you regularly read with your child. This will enable your child to practice the skills they 
are developing at school and also discuss the books they bring home. As the children become more independent 
readers, we ask that you continue to engage in as many ways as you are able to with their reading.  

We also ask that you try and find regular time to help your child learn their spelling lists, number bonds and the 
times tables. If your child is confident with the tables up to 12×12 as they move through school, it really does 
make many other mathematical concepts much easier to grasp and master. 

At Hutton Cranswick CP School, we believe that home learning should be enjoyable and manageable for all 
concerned and we endeavour to focus on learning that will add genuine value to what your child is learning in 
school. Supporting your child with home learning will result in preparing the children as much as possible for 
their class learning and further their confidence in these areas.  

Below is an overview of home learning in each year group.  

Year Group  Homework   

Reception  Reading books sent home and changed weekly. 
Tricky words stuck in the front of the Reading Journals to learn over the year.  
Maths number cards to learn and read in and out of order.  
The children will also have Bug Club and Spelling Shed logins in the back of their 
Reading Records for access to these online platforms at home.  

All classes from Y1-Y6 All children will be given a login for Bug Club, Spelling Shed, Mathletics, Times Table 
Rockstars (Y2-6) and Purple Mash. For Y1 – Y5 these will be stuck in their Reading 
Record and for Y6 these will be in stuck in their Homework book. Please encourage 
your children to go on these sites to ensure regular practice of key skills.  
Our online platforms are now all accessible using an individual ‘Magic Badge’ QR 
Code. If your child has not used their Magic Badge before, the QR Code will be sent 
home with your child in due course. Follow the instructions below to use the ‘Magic 
Badge’ at home:  

- Search for Wonde or use the url www.Wonde.com 
- Click LOGIN 
- Click STUDENT 
- In Search for School, begin to type Hutton Cranswick and our school address 

will filter through 
- Click on Hutton Cranswick Primary School and the select Login with Magic 

Badge 
- You will be asked by edu.com to use your camera – you must click allow to 

use the Magic Badge 
- Centre the Magic Badge in the frame on screen and then choose the 

platform you need from the icons that will appear. 
If you have any issues using the Magic Badge at home, please contact your child’s 
class teacher.  

Year 1 and Year 2  Year 1 = Spellings sent home to learn.   
Year 2 = Weekly spellings sent home to learn for the weekly test.  
Reading books sent home and changed weekly.  
Occasionally Mathletics tasks will be set.  
The children may have additional learning tasks linked to their HCCPS Learning 
Challenge sent home at points throughout the year.  
 
 

http://www.wonde.com/


 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 and Year 4 Weekly spellings sent home to learn for the weekly test. These will also be on 
Spelling Shed for your child to practise.  
 
Reading books sent home are ongoing and once completed are recorded by the 
children/parents in their homework book. They should read at least three times per 
week including the texts set on Bug Club. (www.activelearnprimary.co.uk) 
 
Fortnightly homework will be set on Mathletics and they should regularly practise 
their number and times table knowledge using numbots and TTrockstars 
 
The children may have additional learning tasks linked to their HCCPS Learning 
Challenge sent home at points throughout the year. 
 

Year 5  Weekly spellings sent home to learn for the weekly test.  
Either Comprehension, GPS (Grammar, punctuation and Spelling), Maths or 
Mathletics tasks will be set weekly to support learning in school. 
The children may have additional learning tasks linked to their HCCPS Learning 
Challenge sent home at points throughout the year.  
Reading books sent home are ongoing and once completed are recorded by the 
children/parents in their homework book.   

Year 6  Weekly spellings sent home to learn for the weekly test.  
Either Comprehension, GPS (Grammar, punctuation and Spelling), Maths or 
Mathletics tasks will be set weekly to support learning in school. 
The children may have additional learning tasks linked to their HCCPS Learning 
Challenge sent home at points throughout the year.  
Reading books - It is important that your child has their reading book with them in 
school on a daily basis. As our main aim is to instil a lifelong love of reading, in Year 
6, children are allowed to bring their own reading materials from home. 
 
From January the children will receive Revision Guides and most of their learning 
tasks will be set from these, alongside weekly practice of spellings, times tables 
and reading. 
 
 

http://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/

